
Pilon, Janet  

Subject: Notice to Augusta Homeowners, Potential Change to Condominium

Original Message 
From: Wendy Lo
Sent:  ay-23-17 6:44 P 
To: Office of the Mayor; Bedioui  Ida; Ferguson  Lloyd; espadafora@losanihomes.com;
cmogridge@losanihomes.com
Subject: Re: Notice to Augusta Homeowners, Potential Change to Condominiu 

To whom it may concern,

I am the owner of Augusta Lot#20. I strongly objected to put gates on those three road and
make that a gate community.  hen I purchase the house. There were one big reason for it is I
don't need to pay condo fee. And it is not fair to us such a last minute notice and change.
And I have to pay condo fee on  y house. If I know that at the beginning, I won't even bother
to purchase the house. I cannot afford such expensive condo fee on the top of my mortgage.
Unfortunately I won t be able to express my objected voice at the meeting. I am very upset at
th  moment and I hope you can put yourself into our shoe. I am strongly objected the plan to
change our site to condominium.

Thank you

Wendy Lo
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